
SUMMER 2014 NEWSLETTER      
June 5, 2014 

 

  Membership renewal time is upon us.  Members may attend the June or July general meeting 

and renew in person and obtain the new lake key while returning the old key.  If that option is 

not convenient for you, members may renew by mail. The procedure works like this; obtain 2014 

membership application and completely fill out the application. (Applications are on our website 

hscillinois.org.)  Do not mail in key fees for the lake, you must obtain the new lake key from the 

Harvard Veterinary Clinic if you do not attend the June or July meeting. (Do not give the Vet 

Clinic a hard time! Wait your turn, get your key, say thank you and leave) Mail your 

membership application and a SELF ADDRESSED STAMPED ENVELOPE to Harvard 

Sportsman's Club, P.O. Box 201, Harvard, Illinois 60033.  This may take a week or two to 

process: we are volunteers. 

   

Gentlemen this is my final newsletter and action as the president of the HSC.  I thank all the 

members for their support and suggestions for the betterment of the club.  I present the following 

members to represent the Harvard Sportsman Club the next two years: President; Andy 

Ackland, Vice President; Adam Borgeson. 

Board of Directors; Jon Aagesen, Dave Binz, Shawn Carmody, Gary Gardner, Dean Gorter, 

Randy Kosch, Bill Schack, Brian Schultz, Keith Seeger, Tom Stern, Chuck Svoboda, Jim Van 

Daele, Chris Martin. 

Treasurer; Adam Borgeson, 

Secretary & Webmaster; Ron Lino. 

             

  With the new year comes a new set of work day requirements.  Work days help you reduce 

your dues, and work days help the club. Work days can be done independently; that means you 

chose the activity off the work day list and do the activity when it's convenient for you.  For 

example cut the clubhouse grass. Work day activities are posted on our website and can be found 

in the mailbox at the lake and in the clubhouse garage.  Do the work, fill out the a work day log 

book they are found at the lake mailbox, kitchen drawer and the clubhouse garage and receive 

work day credit for work completed. 

             

  Just a reminder of upcoming events August 16-17 family picnic Joe Min Lake.  November Fall 

Stag: This is a meat raffle with an opportunity to win shotgun.  Members may bring an adult 

male guest to the fall stag meeting.  This is the only meeting in which a member may bring a 

guest.  General meeting nights are for members only, not children or wives. January or February 

Ottos' Ice fishing derby.  There will be no wild game lunch in the future: this event has been 

terminated. Thank you to all that donated their game, time and assistance to make the event 

possible. 

             

The last Tuesday of the month is trap shooting at the Club, open to the public, 5 pm until dark, 

weather permitting. 

             

  Need a reason to attend a general meeting?  July is grill your own steak night!  August is a pork 

chop meal not to be out done by the September chicken!  All meals cooked on the grill under the 



supervision of our kitchen boss, Steve Creviston.  Just in case you have not attended a meeting 

lately stay the **** out of the kitchen and the back room by order of the President! 

             

Club Rentals handled by Jon Aagesen 815-790-8897.  Club Rentals can be viewed on our 

website calendar of events. 

                         

 

Respectfully,  

Chris Martin 
 


